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THE PENSIONS ARCHIVE TRUST APPEAL

The appeal is for a sum of £60,000 to establish the Pensions Archive at City
University and for £70,000 pa income over the next five years.

We are most grateful to the following companies/organisations, which have
committed to give financial support to the Appeal:

Barnett Waddingham LLP

Dunnett Shaw Ltd

GlaxoSmithKline plc

HSBC Actuaries and Consultants Limited

Morgan Stanley Investment Management

Pensions Research Accountants Group

The National Association of Pension Funds

The Occupational Pensions Defence Union Limited
UBS Global Asset Management

If you are interested in learning more about the work of the Pensions Archive, please
complete the form below. It will be collected from you at the end of the meeting.

I/my company/my organisation would like to help The Pensions Archive Trust
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